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 Aurizon Bulk Master Roster Dispute Update 
 
Dear members, 
 
Last week we finalised the trial master rosters for Rockhampton and Maryborough. These in 
addition to the previously completed Hughenden master roster means that we are ready to 
take the next step in our dispute process. 
 
Today I have received advice that the company have agreed with the AFULE to commence 
the hanging of these trial rosters on Monday the 18 August and that the six week trial will 
commence on Monday 31 August 2020. 
 
I wish to thank the Hughenden, Rockhampton & Maryborough AFULE roster committee reps 
for their hard work in developing these trial rosters.  
 
We will continue to keep you updated as we continue working towards resolving these 
disputes and implementing new master rosters for all Bulk depots.  
 
For more information, please contact your local rep or state office on 3844 9163 or 
statesecretary@afule.org.au 
 
In Solidarity,  

 
Mick McKitrick,  
State Secretary 
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